
ISTARA MINUTES FOR MEETING HELD ON 23/07/24 

 

Pauline opened the meeting at 2.00pm by welcoming members and 

requesting that phones be turned to silent or off and asking members if 

they had their raffle tickets and diaries.  She also asked members to 

please note that there was a mistake on the diaries and that the next 

Meeting would be on the 27
th
 August and not the 13

th
, as this would be a 

Committee meeting.  Books and puzzles were also mentioned. 

Forthcoming events were next, with emphasis on the fact that today was 

the last date for payment for the River Lee Cruise.  Attention was also 

drawn to the New Forest Tour and the Cruise into Christmas. 

Pauline hoped that all who had attended the Quiz had enjoyed 

themselves, even though some of the questions were quite difficult.  All 

agreed. 

There were no Secretary or Treasurer Reports, as both were absent 

from this meeting. 

There were 54 members present at today’s meeting. 

Lunch Club Venue for tomorrow (24/07/24) at the Leather Bottle, 

Cobham. 

Lunch Club venue for August will be at Stone Lodge.  Bill had menus 

available for interested parties. 

Pauline then handed over to Bill and the ISTARA Singers, who 

entertained us until it was time for Refreshments. 

Prior to the Raffle being drawn, Pauline mentioned the Ten Pin Bowling 

Tournament, which we were hosting again this year.  She asked whether 

anyone could donate a raffle prize or two. 

Raffle was then drawn.  Members were thanked for attending and 

helping with putting things away.  Also thanked those in the kitchen. 

Meeting closed at 3.30pm. 

 


